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Dear Parents/Carers      15 July 2022 
        
A number of items for your attention as we move towards the last few days of term. 
 
Hot weather next week 
With the expected high temperatures on Monday and Tuesday next week please be advised of the 
following steps in place: 

• Students are to remain in school uniform on Monday and Tuesday next week. As 
communicated previously, blazers do not have to be worn. Students will be allowed to take 
off their ties once in lessons but these must be put back on before leaving lessons and 
must be worn around the school site. 

• All after school clubs will be cancelled and there will be no rigorous activities in PE lessons. 

• No ball games are allowed at break or lunchtimes and students will be asked to sit in the 
shade. 

• All areas will be ventilated and we will re-room lessons from classrooms which are 
particularly hot. 

• Please ask your child to bring two water bottles to school and to refill at break and 
lunchtimes.  Suncream should also be applied before leaving home. 

Proposed changes to Behaviour Procedure 
A letter has been sent home to you this morning outlining proposed changes to our school 
Behaviour Procedure.  I would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete the MS  
Form link included in this letter to give us your feedback before 20 July. 
 
Last day arrangements 
The final school day on Thursday 21 June will be finishing at 1.05pm.  All students will be taking 
their lunch at 12.20pm and, after registration with their Form Tutor, will be allowed to leave the site.  
The 894/895 buses will be arriving for 1.05 pm and the 821 and 822 are doing their best to 
accommodate our request but are likely to arrive around 1.30 pm.  If your child uses this service 
and you are unable to make alternative arrangements, please contact the school office on 
201office@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk and we will supervise them until these buses arrive.  
 
We will be writing out to parents/carers next week and will share our end of year newsletter. The 
school term begins on Wednesday 7 September and we will write to you next week and again, 
later in August, with details of start times for the first day back. All details of the start of the new 
term will also be on our school website. 
 
Best wishes 

 

Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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